
1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families of Monksdown, 

We’re thrilled to share that each year group will be sup-
porting a dedicated charity throughout the school year. This 
exciting new approach allows pupils to connect their learning 
with real-world causes, while reducing the number of one-
off fundraising events that can sometimes be costly or dis-
ruptive. Each class will take the lead in planning their chari-
ty event and will share details with families ahead of time. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to shine a light 
on charities that may not always receive national 
attention but are close to the heart of our school 
community.  

Whether linked to a curriculum theme, a class interest, or 
a cause that matters locally, these events will help pupils 
develop empathy, citizenship, and a sense of purpose. 

 

 

 

Here’s a quick look at the year group charity links and event dates: 

We can’t wait to see the creativity and compassion our pupils bring to these 
events. Thank you for your continued support.  Monksdown Families are the 
best 

 

Mrs. Price 

Where Children Come First 

Friday 3rd October 2025 

Designated Safeguarding Leads :  

Mrs Russell and  

Mrs Stewart  

Deputy-Mrs Price                   

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Y1 and Y2 Parents Phonics and 
Reading Workshop 
Wednesday 15th October 9am 
 
New to Reception  2026 visits 
Friday 17th October 10am 
Monday 20th October 1:15pm 
 
Parents evening 3:15pm-6pm 
Tuesday 21st October 
Wednesday 22nd October 
 
School closes for Half term on 
Friday 24th October at 2pm 
 
Y5 Charity Day 
Diabetes Awareness  
Friday 14th November 
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George Walsh 

Marcel Kwiatkowski 

Carter Hamlett 

Ursula Linto 

Logan Dawes 

Lily Mae Ricketts 

Laken Grice  

Jeff Wong 

Isla Williams Cain  

Millie Hodge 

Ajay Sikipa 

Arlo Webster 

Oliver Krzewinski 

Miguel Lawal 

Sara Kilic 

Raitis Grinvalds 

Hamzat Adisa 

Quinton Yip 

Reiss Almond 

Kai Norton 

Bonnie Brierley 

Steven Emerson 
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We’re excited to share that families from our school community are warmly invited to take 
part in the Norris Green Junior Parkrun, a free, weekly running event for children aged 4–14. 
It recently celebrated its 1 year anniversary! 

It takes place every Sunday at 9:00am in Norris Green Park, providing a safe and supportive 
space for children to get active, build confidence, and enjoy the outdoors. Whether your 
child is a keen runner or just wants to give it a go, everyone is welcome! 

Junior Parkrun is all about fun, fitness, and friendship. It’s a brilliant way to promote healthy 
habits, boost wellbeing, and celebrate personal achievement—no matter the pace. Children 
can walk, jog, or run the 2km course, and families are encouraged to cheer them on or even 
volunteer to help. It’s a lovely way to spend a Sunday morning together and connect with 
others in the local community. 

To get involved, simply register your child online at www.parkrun.org.uk/register and bring 
their printed barcode to the event. There’s no cost and no pressure—just a chance to move, 
smile, and be part of something positive. We’d love to see more of our pupils and families 
taking part, so why not give it a try this weekend? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Russell needs a little favour from our fantastic families! If you’ve got any unwanted or 
unloved LEGO lying around at home – hiding under beds, stuck behind the 
sofa or just gathering dust in a box – we’d love to take it off your hands. 
She’s on a mission to collect as much as possible to get a LEGO Club up and 
running in school and she needs your help to make it happen. 
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We’re delighted to invite parents and carers to our upcoming 
Phonics and Reading Workshop on Wednesday 15th October at 
9:00am, held in the Key Stage 1 hall. At Monksdown Primary, we 
know that you are your child’s first and most important teacher, 
and this session is designed to help you feel confident in supporting 
their learning at home. Please check in at the school office on 
arrival, and they’ll guide you to the right place. 

During the workshop, we’ll share practical tips and key information to 
help boost your child’s progress in reading, writing, and phonics. You’ll 
also receive a helpful resource pack to take away, filled with ideas and 
activities to use at home. The session will last around 45 minutes, and 
we know it will be both informative and encouraging.  
 
A letter has come home with your children—all we ask is to return the slip so we know how 
many people are coming. We can’t wait to see you there!  

As we settle into the new term, we’d like to gently remind families about our school uniform 
and footwear expectations. A consistent approach helps pupils feel part of the school 
community, ready to learn, and confident in their day-to-day routines. 

Please ensure children come to school in the correct 
uniform and wearing suitable footwear—comfortable, safe, 
and appropriate for active learning and play. We know 
mornings can be busy, and we appreciate your support in 
helping pupils arrive feeling prepared and proud. 

If you’re ever unsure about what’s required or need help 

sourcing items, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. We’re 

here to help and want every child to feel included and 

supported.

 Navy blue cardigan/jumper with grey stripe at the neck 
with school logo 

 White shirt 

 Navy blue and silver grey striped tie 

 Grey skirt / Grey trousers 

 Grey or Navy socks or tights 

 Black sensible school shoes (suitable for polishing) 

 No trainers 



4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like to gently remind families to be mindful when packing 
lunchboxes, especially when it comes to foods containing nuts. 
Several children in our school have serious nut allergies, and even a 
small trace can cause a severe reaction. That’s why we ask everyone 
to avoid sending in items like peanut butter, cereal bars with nuts, or 
homemade treats that might contain them. It’s a small change that 
makes a big difference in keeping all our children safe and well. 

We know how much care goes into preparing your child’s lunch 
each day, and we really appreciate your support in helping us 
create a safe and inclusive environment. If you’re ever unsure 
whether a food item is suitable, feel free to check the label or 
ask us. Together, we can make sure lunchtime is a happy, 
healthy time for everyone.  

We’re really pleased to share that our Parent Pod is now up and running in the large 
playground at the front of school! This cosy little space is there for families to pop by, 
connect, and make use of some helpful resources—including our uniform recycle rail, 
lovingly looked after each week by the wonderful Mrs Prescott. She keeps everything neat, 
fresh, and ready to go, so if your child needs a spare jumper, trousers, or even a PE top, 
please feel free to take what you need. No forms, no fuss—just a helping hand when you 
need it. 

Using the uniform recycle isn’t just practical—it’s also a great way to support the 
environment. By reusing good-quality clothing, we’re helping to reduce waste and avoid 
sending perfectly wearable items to landfill. It’s a small step that makes a big difference, and 
we’re proud to be building a more sustainable school community together. Thank you for 
your support, and do stop by the Parent Pod next time you’re on the playground! 

 

Please see page 5 for the 

next two week’s menu 
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